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November 13, 2003

Karl Wetherholt

City Engineer

200 South Hamilton Road
Gahanna, Ohio 43230

RE:  Landfill/Claycraft Road Drainage Evaluation
Modification Request

Dear Mr. Wetherholt:

We have submitted, under previous cover, our report outlining the results of our analysis of the
Claycraft Road and surrounding area drainage problems, their causes and possible solutions to
avoid future storm flooding events.

As requested, this letter is a synopsis of the hours our team utilized in researching, reviewing
analyzing and preparing the report, in addition to our field visits and meetings. We have tracked
all of these hours in our payroll system and request your consideration of this modification to our
base contract on the landfill closure. To date, we have expended 205 hours of time in performing
this task. A breakdown is presented herein:

Project Executive 24 hours @ $100 = $ 2,400.00

Senior Project Engineer 160 hours @ $85=3$ 13, 600.00

CADD Operator [2hours @ $60 = $ 720.00
Clerical 9 hours @ $50 = $ 450.00
Total ' 205 hours =$17,170.00
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This represents our efforts to date to complete our investigation and report. Since you are
requesting a Proposal for the design of the suggested drainage improvements, the above
modification request would constitute the entire amount requested for the Drainage analysis and
investigation.

We look forward to working with you and the City on this interesting project.
If you have any questions, please contact me at (614) 818-4900 ext. 303.

Respectfully,

Philip A\Rasor Jr.
Director of Transportation
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